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May 17, 2024

The Fund Finance Association has opened their annual "Rising Stars" award nominations. Their deadline is
June 15.

The FFA awards, presented in collaboration with NextGen, aim to celebrate outstanding individuals who have
made remarkable contributions to the fund finance industry. Rising Star award recipients will be selected
based on their outstanding overall contribution to the industry, their firms and their clients, the FFA, the
NextGen Network and/or Women in Fund Finance, with an emphasis on professional contributions focused
on excellence in client service, product and service innovations, diversity and inclusion, career development,
training and mentoring, networking and community service.

You can learn more here.
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